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February 18, 2002 

Mr. Darrell Hofland, Administrator 
Village of Grafton 
P.O. Box 125 
Grafton, WI 53024-0125 

Subject: Landfill Cost-Share Reimbursement - Lime Kiln Landfill 

Dear Mr. Hofland: 

We have partially approved the July 24, 2001 request for reimbursement for remediation-related activities 
completed at the Lime Kiln Landfill from April 1, 2000 to July 19, 2001. The total amount available for 
reimbursement was $76,000.00. We have approved the payment of $67,875.00 at this time. We are 
temporarily holding back $8,125.00 due to concerns that John Feeney has about the construction of well 
P7B. It is possible that this well will need to be re-constructed or a new well drilled in its place. 

Please contact John at 414-263-8365 to resolve the well P7B issues. Once a decision has been made as to 
whether or not the Village needs to do additional work related to this well we can decide when the final 
reimbursement can be made. If the decision is that no additional work is necessary for this well I can 
make the final reimbursement. If work still needs to be done I will make the final reimbursement after 
John approves the work. 

Give me a call if you have any questions on this at 608-267-2465. 

Marie Stewart, Program Coordinator 
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 

CC: John Feeney-SER 
Jim Schmidt - SER 
Lakshmi Sridharan - SER 
Bob Strous/Renee Sanford - RR/3 
Joan Underwood - Earth Tech, 4135 Technology Pkwy., Sheboygan, WI 53083 
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